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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Patrick Conneely <duffcon1@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 1:27 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Cc: almanorfishingadventures@frontiernet.net
Subject: The "Thermal curtain" is a bad idea

Mr. Barnes, 
 
The Thermal curtain is a bad idea. If this project goes forward it will slowly ruin Lake Almanor by draining all the cold 
water off the bottom and sending it 60 miles down stream. I am a concerned fisherman who infrequently fishes Lake 
Almanor. Please do not ruin this lake.  
 
Sincerely, 
  

P. Duffy Conneely 
Sonoma, Calif. 


